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Resilient, Resourceful, Respectful and Responsible  

Thursday 8 th  July  2021:  Term 2 Week 10  

 
The term is drawing to a close, with a lot of sick children, and teachers. 
It is to be hoped that the break time will give us all a chance to 
recuperate from our various ills. 
 

Our Year 6 and 7 children and parents are invited to a ά²Ƙŀǘ DƻǊƎŜ wƻŀŘ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ Ŏŀƴ ƻŦŦŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŜƴƛƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛƴ нлннΚέ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƻƴ 

Friday of the first week of Term Three at 2pm. Parents and caregivers will 
receive a personal invitation to this event. 
 
We have updated our Code of Conduct Guidelines for Parents. This is available for viewing on our 
Policies and Procedures website, or directly via this link : https://bit.ly/2Us6hKV 

 
The children had a fabulous time with Glenham and the interschool sport experience that Miss Evan and 
Mrs Muir choreographed. A great time was had by all. 
 
The first of July found Gorge Road School celebrating Matariki with our 
community. It was so well supported that we had to put out more tables 

and chairs than we anticipated. 
It was great to have 
representatives from the Ministry of Education Te 
Hurihanganui Project there with us. Pot Luck tea is always 
interesting, but we had a huge range of foods. Everyone 

found plenty to eat. The singing was well done, and another collaborative art work was almost 
completed. Thank you Mrs Keenan for orchestrating this event. Next year Matariki will be acknowledged 
with a public holiday on June 24th. The date will change each year because Matariki is tied in with the 
lunar calendar. 
 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊ ƛŦ 
your child was sick or not at school on that day it is likely that 
the report has been sent home since. If you have still not 
received your report please pop into the office and ask for it. 
 
Whero children have been working with St John this term, talking about well-being. They will be having 
a celebration on Friday for completing their sessions. Please could each whero child bring a small 

something to share with their classmates for morning tea? 
 
Congratulations to the Best Dressed 
Book Characters, as chosen by our 
visiting Learning Support Coordinators. 
 

And well done to our assembly certificate receivers. 
 
The end of this term is this Friday, but we will be back in action on  July 
26th. 
 
Moffett Cup:  this is next Term ς we require a coach for the Year 3 & 4 rippa 
team.  Practise times negotiable J Contact the School Office if you think you can 
help. 

https://bit.ly/2Us6hKV
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PTA will be having a meeting on Thursday 29th July 12.30 at school there will be no fundraising in term 
о ƛǘΩǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǿŜ ǎǘŀƴŘ ǿƛǘƘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǿŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƴŜǿ ŦŀŎŜǎ ŀƭƭ ŀǊŜ 
welcome.  Contact Kim Egbers for more information. 

 
Piano:  free to a good home - Contact James 
027-3386499 or 2395520 
 

ABSENTEES or Bus Change 
To report an absence or change arrangements 
for transport home please phone the land line 032395763 
opt 3 (all day till 2.45pm), text (0274674373) before 9am, 
email (office@gorgeroad.school.nz) before 11am or use the 

Skool Loop before 11am (Absentees only for Skool Loop).    
 

 

Sports Options:  If your child/ren are interested in any of the sports advertised ƛƴ ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ 
newsletter please e-mail the School Office 

GORGE ROAD SCHOOL UNIFORMS We no longer 
carry these in stock, they can be purchased from 
the UniformNZ website then collected at their shop 
which is at the airport.  
http://gorgeroad.uniformnz.com  This is the polo 
top we wear to sports day but can be worn every 
day as a uniform if you wish.  Note the sizing is on 
the small side.  
             

 

Upcoming Events 
Friday 9th July Last Day of Term 2 

Monday 26th July First Day of Term 3 
 Thursday 29th July PTA meeting at 12.30pm in Staff room.  All Welcome 

Friday 30th July  Year 6 and 7 Meeting:  What Gorge Road School can offer! 

Friday 13th August Moffett Cup 

Monday 23rd August Polyfest 12.30pm includes Glenham School 

mailto:office@gorgeroad.school.nz
http://gorgeroad.uniformnz.com/
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Official opening of WAIMAHAKA & DISTRICTS 
HISTORICAL INFORMATION KIOSK 

.. At Waimahaka Community Centre Saturday 7 
August2021 at 3 pm.  Afternoon tea will be served 
following Opening Ceremony.  All Welcome. 
Indications of numbers attending would be 
appreciated please ring by Wed 4 August 2021 
Murray Peter (Chairman) 0272469006 
Or Judith Fox (Treasurer) 032469739 
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